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Monday

Tuesday
Y6 Transition Day at high schools
Dance Y1/2
Drama Y3/4/5/6
Board Games Y3/4


Wednesday
Sports Day 1pm
Dream Big Sports Club Y5/6

Thursday
Summer Fair 2.30pm
Cricket Club Y3/4
Lego Y1/2

Friday
Dream Big Sports Y1/2
Build it R/Y1



Best Bits of the Week
Early  Years
Building shelters to give us shade in the sun.
Year 1
Performing our animal poems with musical instruments.

Year 2
Having an encounter with Cleopatra and a local suffragist Margaret Ashton at Touchstones.

Year 3
Making Papier-mâché lava rocks.

Year 4
Creating instructions for our ice cream potions for Express Afternoon.

Year 5
Maths games in the morning.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 6
Finishing our book ‘Running Wild’.






Attendance
Best Weekly Attendance – Year 3 – 99.26%
Whole School Attendance – 95.93% (weekly) & 94.94% (yearly)

 
 
 
A message from Mr Perkins….

As I write, school is preparing for our second Express Afternoon.  It is an amazing opportunity to showcase all the work which has been taking place in school over the last term and to see some of the activities involved.  I will report back on the successes next week.
      We have two special annual events taking place next week.  Our Sports Afternoon will take place next Wednesday.  We are sticking to the same format as last year.  However, just to make you aware, if the weather does become too hot for both children and staff, I will cut the event short.  Thank you for your support if this is the case.               
     Our FOBS team will also be hosting the annual Summer Fair next Thursday afternoon.  Having seen the preparations, it promises to be a spectacular afternoon of fun.  I hope you'll be able to join us for the afternoon and, as always, my huge thanks goes out to all the FOBS team as events like this don't happen without loads of effort.

A quick reminder to keep us updated with your most recent mobile telephone number.  We do send a lot of reminders via our texting service and it a really quick way to let you know of any changes.  Please see Mrs Morgan or Mrs Smith in the office if you need to update or check the number.
Good luck to our Year 6 children who will be having their transition day at high school next Tuesday.  

Have a fab weekend 😊
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